
 NEWSLETTER – 2nd November 2017 
Diary Dates 

2nd Nov  - Kindy 2018 Orientation Day 1 

6th – 14th Nov - Yr 3 & 4 Camp 

10th Nov - PSSA Gala Day 2 

16th Nov  - Kindy 2018 Orientation Day 2 

20th Nov – 24th Nov - Water Park Fun Days 

(notes to follow) 

28th Nov - Sports Presentation 

30th Nov - Kindy 2018 Orientation Day 3 

12th Dec - Presentation Day 

14th Dec  - Year 6 Presentation 

14th Dec  - Year 6 Farewell 

15th Dec - Disco 

15th Dec - Last Day for students for 2017 
 

From The Principal 
 

Kindergarten Orientation 
Today we welcomed over 100 children to the first 

Kindergarten orientation. This is an exciting time for 

the children and their parents.  
 

Over the next few weeks we will be observing the 

children in groups to work out classes for 2018 based 

on social, emotional and academic needs. 
 

Enrolment Numbers for 2018 
We are currently working on classes and organisation 

for 2018. It is critical we have accurate student 

numbers so we can formulate classes.  

 

If you intend moving to another school, it is important 
we have this information.  
 

At this stage it is anticipated that we will be forming 

32 classes for 2018 which includes 6 kindergarten 

classes. We will also be looking closely at combinations 

of students and what classes they would most suited 

to. 
 

Grandparents Day 
We had fantastic numbers at our annual Grandparents 

Day last week. The students 

and staff really appreciate 

when grandparents visit our 

school and 

stay 

around for 

the picnic 

lunch.  

 

The positive comments and 

feedback is always appreciated. 

Thank you to everyone involved for 

making this day special. 

 

Spring Fair 
Regardless of the poor weather, we still had a 

successful spring fair. We made just over $12000 

which  is a little less than previous years.  
 

We intend to hold the water park activity later on in 

the term when the weather is slightly warmer.  
 

Thank you to everyone involved, The money raised will 

be used to purchase additional laptops for students. 
 

Year 5 & 6 Aussie Bush Camp 
If your Year 5 & 6 child is attending the camp on Dec 

6, final payment is now due. You can pay online via the 

Rosemeadow Public School page  (rosemeadow-

p.school.nsw.edu.au) click on the “Make Payment” link 

and follow the prompts. 
 

All the medical information forms for your child needs 

to be returned asap as we can not take any students 

without this form completed. Please see Ms Ryan or 

your child’s class teacher if you need a new form. 
 

Mr Hughes 

 
 

Kindergarten Orientation will be held on Thursday 

mornings from 9:30-10:30am on the 2nd November, 16th 

November and 30th November.  
 

If you have not already completed all the enrolment 

information for example supplied birth certificate, 

proof of address etc please do this as soon as you can 

so everything is ready for your child to start 

Kindergartrn in 2018 
 

Mrs Delaney 
 

Spring Fair 
A HUGE thank you to the following groups for 

supporting our day with donations and/or their time. 

 
Sizzler 

Event Cinemas Campbelltown 

Delta Force Paintball Appin 

Justinano Café and Dessert Bar 

Darrel Lea 

The Shed Café 

Studio 1000 Photography 

Enzo's Glen Alpine 

Gather Coffee House 

Grill'd Macarthur Square 

Taronga Zoo 
 

Also a big thank you to all the families for their 

donations for the gift hampers and for individual stall 

donations. 

 

Breakfast Club 
Volunteers are needed for Breakfast Club. If you have 

any time to spare Monday, Wednesday and/or Friday 

mornings to help out it would be greatly appreciated. 

Please contact Miss Wendy on 4621 4902 for more 

information. 
 

Miss Wendy 
 

Swim Scheme 
Over the past two weeks at Swim Scheme we’ve learnt 

to be safe in and out of the water. We are now more 

experienced and confident in the water. 
 

We had lots of fun at Swim Scheme but we noticed 

that it was a very serious life skill that can save us and 

others. We hope that you can learn this life skill and 

one day you might save someone or yourself. 
 

Rasan 5D and Emane 5B 
 

   

 

 

 

2017 Premier’s Reading Challenge Honour Role 
Congratulations to the following students who 

successfully completed the 2017 Premier’s Reading 

Challenge. The 2018 challenge will begin in March next 

year. The reading challenge is open to all students 

from Kindergarten to Year 8. More information will be 

available early next year. 

 

Kindergarten 

Ethan A, Lockyer F, Maryam M, Sadat S 
 

Year 1 

August A, Madison C, Khloe D, Jessica D, Summer G, 

Mia G, Audrey McN, Floretta R, Joshua W 
 

Year 2 

Reegan A, Anaya B, Vadaan B, Leila D, Lorenzo F, 

Isabella H, Waniya I, Connor J, Deepti K, Fatima M, 

Tiernan O’M, Jeanie P, Coby W, Aydyn W 
 

Year 3 

Pratha C, Imogen C, Lyric F, Georgia M, Max R 

 

Year 4 

Katarina A, Sina B, Luna C, Christian F, Annelise H,  

Brock Ha, Truth N, Emma R, Lachlan W 
 

Year 5 

Tabarak AS, Felicity C, Shamika C, Sarah F, Olivia F, 

Emane H, Abigail N, Emma R, Rasan S 
 

Year 6 

Jasmin A, Nishalia D, Isaac M, Cooper MH, Chelsea N, 

Harrison P, Patrik T, Jake W 
 

Mrs Jansen 
 

Fisher’s Ghost Art Exhibit 

Rosemeadow Public School has submitted 24 artworks 

to the Fisher’s Ghost Art Exhibit for 2017. 

 

They are displayed at Campbelltown Arts Centre, 1 Art 

Gallery Rd Campbelltown. Well done to the following 

students have their art work on display 

 

Isabella R – KA, Elisepa B KD, Tyson E KD. Elliot R KH, 

Isabella B 1K, Valentina B 1Q, Aisling OM 1J, Bella N 

1S, Jessica D 1/2W, Kaleaha B 1/2W, Ashley B 1/2W 

Ayden N 2C, Anaya B 2Z, Alize R 2K, 

Natisha NB 3B, Caitlyn S 3/4M 

Luna C 4S, Hannah W 4A 

Faith L 5B, Praise F 5S, Jayden B 5D 

Tabarak AS 5/6C, Jesse B 6K Tahlia P K-6B 

 

 The Art Centre is open from 10am to 4 pm everyday. 

 

Mrs Jorgensen 

 

Bike Licences- 
Students who ride a bike or a scooter to school should apply  

to have a Bike Licence from the front office. 

All students who ride a bike MUST wear a helmet.  

 

Skateboards are not permitted at school. 

 

School Opal Card 

If your child has an Opal 

Card and they are in Year 2 

and  moving to Year 3 in 2018 

you will need to reapply for a 

new Opal Card as their old 

one will be cancelled. 

 

Please go to 

apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts/updateDetails to 

reapply.  


